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Information for AEA-EAL Members 

Dear Colleagues, 

Dear Friends, 

Europe has been facing the biggest threat to peace and stability since 1945. The aggressive war
against Ukraine has been causing damages, deaths, and disasters for hundreds of thousands of
civilians in Kiyev and many other cities. The AEA-EAL Board of Directors issued the statement (see
attached) condemning the war and expressing our support for the Ukrainian people. 

But we strongly feel we should do more and offer concrete help for victims of war. Thousands of
people are reaching the borders of Moldova, Poland, and Romania seeking shelter. We as lawyers
must help them in any possible way, including pro bono legal advice, joining local aid groups, and
many others. 

For this purpose, we created a group on Facebook to publish information on offered aid and contact
details. 

You can find it easily here: www.facebook.com/groups/lawyers4ukraine/ 

Please get in touch with us directly if you have any other ideas or initiatives for the Ukrainian people. 

I call all of you to join us and engage in helping those in need! 

With kind regards, 
Maria Ślązak 
President 
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